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12th April, 2010 

50/2010 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
 
Archbishop Paul Cremona has been informed that Mr Lawrence Grech and the other 
alleged victims of sexual abuse wish to meet with him. The Archbishop has gladly 
accepted to meet them without any prejudice to the proceedings which are still ongoing 
in the Civil Courts as well as before the Church's Response Team. 
 


